
 

ATCHAM PARISH COUNCIL 

Finance Report for year ended 31st March 2021 

 

The Parish Council has received £12,596.00 from Shropshire Council in 

precept monies to enable it to carry out its statutory functions during the 

year. 

The Parish Council received £14,538.78 in this financial year from the 

CIL Neighbourhood fund which the Parish Council will spend on 

community projects. 

The Council has spent £ 8,107.69 which is broken down in the year end 

accounts. 

The Council has reviewed and where deemed necessary updated their 

general and financial risk assessments documents. 

The Council has in all aspect of its financial dealings adhered to strict 

guidelines ensuring that all decisions represent best value for money for 

the community and as a result had an unqualified report from the 

External Auditors for the previous year. 

The accounts have been inspected by the Internal Auditor who found 

nothing to report to the Council. 

The Parish Council has appointed a Data Protection Office to comply 

with the GDPR which came into force on 25th May 2018.It has had its 

data audit  and is well on the way to becoming fully compliant with the 

new regulations. 
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